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Cctober 1985
TO MEMBERS

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
STEPHEN PAGET MEMORIAL LECTURE — ANNUAL DINNER

Tuesday, 12th November, 1985

The Annual General Meeting will be held in the Cavendish Conference Centre, 20 Duchess Mews (adjoining
82 New Cavendish Street), London W1 at 6 p.m. Admission will be by ticket only.

This will be followed by the 54th Stephen Paget Memorial Lecture to be given by Mary Warnock, Mistress
of Girton College, Cambridge whose subject will be “Law and the pursuit of knowledge'.

The full lecture will be published in Conquest. Admission for members and their friends will be by ticket
only.

The Annual Dinner will be held in the Whittington Suite at the Centre at 7 p.m. for 7.30 p.m. The price
of the Dinner will be £16 including gratuities but not wines. A list of wines will be on the table: beer
and minerals will be available. Admission will be by ticket only.

The President and Council hope that you will be able to attend the Annual General Meeting and bring
a guest to the Stephen Paget Memorial Lecture and to the Dinner. | shall be glad if you will kindly complete
the attached form and return it, with your remittance, to the office not later than Tuesday, 5th
November, 1985.

T.J. Biscoe
Honorary Secretary




